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I rise in support of this bill.  Vote by mail was implemented to increase voter 

participation in the early 1980's.  Over time the participation level has declined to 

previous levels.  For 30 years we have had vote by mail.  We need to return to in 

person voter participation on voting day.  This would eliminate illegal citizens from 

voting and other fraudulent activity.  One party has ruled the state of Oregon for far 

too long. 


